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THE REPUBLIC OF SERBIA
Public Investment Management Office
As the Purchaser 
Hereby ANNOUNCE

AMENDMENT TO INTERNATIONAL INVITATION FOR TENDER
Procurement of Medical Devices for The Obstetrics and Gynaecology Clinic “Višegradska”-Clinical Centre of Serbia
NO. IOP/18-2018/RD
Issued on September 11, 2018

Public Investment Management Office as the Purchaser hereby amends the Procurement Notice for an international open tender procedure for the Procurement of Medical Devices for The Obstetrics and Gynaecology Clinic “Višegradska”-Clinical Centre of Serbia, No. IOP/18-2018/RD” published  on 28th of July 2018 in the Official Journal of the European Union (OJEU) and on 30th of July 2018 on the Purchaser’s website, in the part concerning the deadline for submission of the bids  and the date of the opening of the bids, that extends the deadline for submission of the bids, so that the part that has been amended reads as follows:
[bookmark: _Hlk524440473]“Deadline for submission of the bids is September 24th 2018 not later than 11 a.m. local time”

“The bid opening shall take place at the address: Krunska street no. 58, Ground Floor, Belgrade, on September 24 th 2018  at 1 p.m. local time.”


In all other aspects, Procurement Notice for “Procurement of Medical Devices for The Obstetrics and Gynaecology Clinic “Višegradska”-Clinical Centre of Serbia, international open procedure, remains unchanged.
Rationale:
[bookmark: _GoBack]This amendment has been made due to the Addendum No. 2 to Tender Documents that shall be the part of the Tender Documents and that has been issued on the September 11, 2018, in order to give prospective bidders reasonable time in which to take the addendum into account in preparing their bids. 
	Procurement Committee



Page 1 of 1

image1.emf

